tel 416 395 7613 fax 416 395 7598 e-mail info@mocca.ca www.mocca.ca

March 23, 2010.

Dear Miklos Legrady,

thank you very much for sending me materials and information on your very exciting *Blue Spiral* proposal to paint the smokestack at the Toronto Western General Hospital. Looking at your renderings of the proposal I am certainly convinced that this is an intriguing and reasonable solution to what is currently a drab and dead blight upon the urban landscape. *Blue Spiral* quite obviously invokes a powerful and beautiful visual presence.

Having observed in the course of my work the ability of art to provide innovative and renewed perspectives within the urban and cultural fabric of cities worldwide, I very strongly support your efforts in completing this wonderful project. I see the *Blue Spiral* as having the potential to become a noteworthy Toronto landmark.

I wish you all the best in this endeavour and please do keep me abreast of any developments.

Sincerely,

David Liss

Artistic Director and Curator